

READING PRACTICE 1

ESL class:

Group:

Young people talk about sports

Jack



Jack loves watching football. He goes to see his favourite team play every Saturday. The stadium is very large and can get very noisy with thousands of people shouting and singing. His team is very famous; they are the second best in the country. Sometimes his team play against another team and in another city. This means he has to travel by coach. He never travels on his own because his brother goes with him. Jack wants to be a football player when he finishes school.

Edward plays cricket for his village club every Saturday during the summer. His team play against teams from other villages and towns. Sometimes the cricket matches can take up to 6 hours to complete. He likes it because it is a nice slow game and the people who watch this game are usually very quiet. If it rains, he goes to his friend's house and plays cricket on the computer. He loves cricket so much that last year he went to India with two friends to watch the World Cricket Games.

Edward



Phil



Phil's favourite sport is tennis. He watches all the big games on television. He never goes to watch a game outside his city. He might watch a tennis match if it's near to his house. Every Tuesday and Thursday he plays tennis at school with his friends. Next week he will start having classes with a tennis coach because he wants to play better than his friends.

For each question, choose the correct answer.

	Jack	Edward	Phil
7. Who plays sport more than once a week?	A	B	C
8. Who went to another country to watch their sport?	A	B	C
9. Who never travels to watch a match?	A	B	C
10. Who goes to matches with a member of his family?	A	B	C
11. Who plays his favourite sport on his computer?	A	B	C
12. Who goes to a place that is full of people?	A	B	C
13. Who is having sport lessons?	A	B	C